
 

August 3, 2020 

Labour Day Celebrations, 2020 

This year is a year like none we have experienced in over 100 years and with that Labour Day will be just 
as different.  

As the home for affiliated unions from across our region the Grey Bruce Labour Council is the voice of 
Labour for several thousand workers in our region. This voice is particularly important in a year of 
physical distancing and limited numbers in groups/circles. The Labour Council in embracing this 
particularly important celebration of working people and hopes to involve as many communities as 
possible in the celebrations.   

A variety of activities are planned and being planned. One such activity is something that we hope 
municipalities will buy into. The Labour Council has had a few flags made for Labour Day. Not just the 
2020 Labour Day, but clearly more poignant in the context of this pandemic year. 

I am writing on behalf of the Grey Bruce Labour Council in hopes of hearing from you in regard to the 
possibility of flying one of the Labour Council Labour Day flags in the municipality. Please find a 
representation of the flag below.  

 

 

The Labour Council will be in touch as more plans come together, but In this matter, please contact 
either:  

Dave Trumble, VP Bruce, Grey Bruce Labour Council at dktrumble@gmail.com 

Chris Stephen, VP Grey, Grey Bruce Labour Council at acjstephen@gmail.com 

Respectfully 

Dave Trumble on Behalf of the Grey Bruce Labour Council 
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